
_ _

. .

fY

CD&L
Carolina Power A Light _ Company

'E 30 n!0 : 12---

H. B. ROBINSON STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT -
POST OFFICE BOX 790

HARTSVILLE, S0tTIH CAROLINA 29550

JUL 271984

' Robinson File No: 13510E Serial: - RSEP/84--502

Mr. James P. O'Reilly-
Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II

1101 Marietta Street N.W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

H. B. ROBINSON SIT, PLANT, UNIT 2
DOCKET NO. 50-261

LICENSE NO. DPR-23
IE INSPECTION REPORI IER-84-17

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Carolina Power and Light (CP&L) has received the subject report and requests
an extension to the period allowed for review and response.

IE Inspection Report IER-84-17, dated June 29, 1984, which was addressed to
the Plant, has not been received by H. B. Robinson Document Control. Howeve r,
a copy of the report was received July 13, 1984, via the General Office.
Based on the delay in receiving this report, CP&L requests an extension
t o Augus t 10, 1984. This will provide the necessary time to adequately
review the report and prepare a response in accordance with H. B. Robinson's
policy for NRC correspondence.

Very truly yours,

'l -
R. E. Mo n

General Manager
H. B. Robinson SEC Plant

JCS/mi

8410230564 840918
PDR ADOCK 05000261
G PDR

|

_ _ _ - - - ~ . - . .


